MEMO# 7798

April 22, 1996

REMINDER - RESPONSES ON INTERNATIONAL PRIORITIES REQUESTED BY APRIL 30, 1996

1 See Memorandum to International Committee No. 10-96 dated March 22, 1996. Please call Ana Alvarez at 202-326-5836 if you need another copy of the memorandum. April 22, 1996 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 12-96 RE: REMINDER - RESPONSES ON INTERNATIONAL PRIORITIES REQUESTED BY APRIL 30, 1996

In a

memorandum dated March 22, 1996 we asked for you assistance in establishing priorities for the Institutes international efforts for the coming year.1 We asked for your comments on several matters including, among others, identifying the particular emerging markets clearance, settlement or custody practices of most concern to your funds and identifying the countries that should be priorities in US world trade negotiations and the specific investment and access barriers in those countries that should be eliminated. We are very interested in receiving your responses in order to prepare for meetings with international organizations during the week of May 20. For that reason, we again ask you to respond as soon as possible, but no later than April 30, 1996. Please send your response to my attention by mail or fax at 202-326-5839. If you have any questions, please call me at 202-326-5826. Mary S. Podesta Associate Counsel - International

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.